
Notes from the Office—Week of June 27, 2022 

A few notes for Phoenix families: 

Phoenix Grade Five Year End Celebration 

We are thrilled to invite our grade 5 parents to celebrate their child(ren) as they say goodbye to 
Phoenix for Middle School. Grade 5 parents – please mark your calendars for Monday, June 27th at 
10:15 AM in the school gymnasium.  There will also be a livestream available for our other classrooms 
in the building and other family members wishing to join us virtually. 

Rapid Test Kits‐‐ Phoenix families in need of rapid test kits for over the holidays are welcome to call the 
school office prior to  June 29, 2022. 

Water Bottles and Water Fountains 
Water fountains are now open in the school in addition to bottle filling stations 
Students are encouraged to continue bringing water bottles to school to keep hydrated for the day. 

Report Cards and Year End Information 

Final report cards will be emailed to families on June 29, 2022, the last day of classes. Classroom 
Placement information will be included in the Learning Behaviours section on report cards. 

As well, a Year End Package of Information will be posted on the school website for families on June 
29, 2022 which will include staff information and school start up information.  

Phoenix Parent Organization AGM 2022‐2023 

Please mark your calendars.  The Annual Meeting to Establish a Parent Organization at Phoenix 
School will be held on September 27, 2022 beginning at 5:30 PM.   More information to follow.  A 
special thank you to Mrs. Green, Mrs. Coubrough and Mrs. Willer, our Parent Council Executive this 
year, for all of their efforts. 

  Phoenix Lunch Supervisors 

 Phoenix School is always looking for additional Lunch Supervisors.   As we begin to look towards the 
next school year, please consider or share with someone you know that might be interested in 
being a lunch supervisor. For more information regarding hourly rates and terms of employment, 
please contact the school at 204-889-5053.  A special thank you to our dedicated lunch supervisors 
for the 2021-2022 school year. 
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